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Jo Bennett

From: Enid Torregrosa

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 1:50 PM

To: Jo Bennett

Subject: FW: New HARC Guidelines! 

Hi Jo: 
 

To be included under public comments, item 16 

 
Enid Torregrosa-Silva 

Historic Preservation Planner 
 

City of Key West 
3140 Flagler Avenue 

Key West, Florida 330140-1109 
305.809.3973 

_________________________________________________ 
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your email 

address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to 
this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone." Fl. Stat. 668.6076 

 
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Komom412@aol.com [mailto:komom412@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 10:57 AM 

To: Enid Torregrosa <etorregrosa@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: JOHN O'Leary <john.p.oleary@ubs.com> 

Subject: New HARC Guidelines!  
 

Dear Commissioners, Please approve the "revised" guidelines for new construction. 
These are major changes that we believe would be in the best interest of "Old Town" 

Key West. We fully support stricter guidelines for new construction, additions & signage. 
The existing guidelines have poorly protected sites from redevelopment with schemes 

that are NOT compatible with the neighborhood. Thank you, Karen & John O'Leary / 412 

Elizabeth St. KW. / �Please include this letter in record!  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


